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On November 8
th

, Lt. Col. Kenneth Philippart (Ret) was awarded Greater Huntsville Section’s 

Exceptional Service award. This award is given to a section member who has shown dedication 

and service going above and beyond expectations to support the section. 

Ken has been involved in the section for several years in various leadership roles. Since the 

current council took seat, Ken helped the section by spearheading various activities. To name a 

few, he organized section’s participation in Armed forces celebration dinner, Al Reisz’s 

celebration of life event, Arloe Mayne’s Emeritus ceremony, Old Hickory Lock and Dam Tour, 

Atlanta Warbird Weekend tour and several other activities. He also makes regular contributions 

to section’s newsletter thus improving its quality. He certainly went above and beyond in his 

service to this section and very deserving of this award.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Section Chair, Brandon Stiltner (left) and Vice-Chair, Naveen Vetcha (right) presenting the 

section’s exceptional service award to Ken Philippart 


